Volleyball Supporters’ Group.

Presidents Report 24/10/16

The VSG are currently out of season with no Volleyball played this term.

The girl’s season ended on a high with TAS Premierships in both the First’s and Year nines. A
great platform to continue building into the future.

Also a congratulations to present and former Volleyball players involved in the Australian
Junior Volleyball Cup Nationals.

Sophie Hicks - Bronze ul9 girls maroon

Sarah Strong - Gold ul7 girls maroon (Australian all star 7)
Blake Harrison - Silver ul5 boys white

Lauryn Spiller - Gold ul5 girls white

Mitch Broom (SPS 2015) - Bronze ul9 boys white

The VSG has its AGM this Sunday 30/10/16 at 4:00. The location is Club Pine Rivers. Corner
Sparks and Francis Roads, Bray Park.

The AGM will be followed by a celebration dinner from 5:00pm to 7:00pm for all players.

There is a senior girls and boys team, and a Junior girls team currently training hard and
preparing for the Australian Schools cup competition to be held in Melbourne in December.
We wish them the very best of luck.

Kind regards,
David Fagan

President of the VSQ

Ph: 0414891609



